
ATTENTION STUDENTS!!!!

GCC Fall 2014 Student Ratings of Instruction Survey

The Student Ratings of Instruction Survey will be administered again

this semester. Surveys will be administered from October 13 to October 25, 2014.

Results will be sent off island to the IDEA Center for processing. Responses are

confidential.

The information obtained from the Student Ratings of Instruction Survey

will be useful in assessing student learning and guiding teaching improvement. You

will be asked to rate your progress on objectives chosen and emphasized by your

instructor. The survey should take approximately 15 minutes to complete.

If you have any questions regarding the survey, please feel free to call the

Assessment, Institutional Effectiveness, and Research Office (AIER) at 735-5520.

Thank you for your participation in the survey and your continued commitment to

GCC's assessment efforts.


